Committee On the Status of Women Report to the Faculty Senate

Wednesday July 3, 2024

COSW had their last meeting of the academic year, and elections are in progress for a new Vice
Chair.

Respectfully submitted to the faculty senate by Senate Representative to COSW, Olfa
Nasraoui on July 3, 2024.



